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7th May 2024.

Dear Parent / Carer
As many of you will have realised, Mr France has been absent from work for some time. As a result of this, I have taken the difficult decision to employ someone new to teach the children in Year 2. Miss Sutton has been covering in Year 2 during these periods of absence and has agreed to stay at St Leonard’s until Miss Boyd returns from her maternity leave.
I would hope by now that you all know I never make any decision around the education of our pupils lightly or without weighing up all the options and I only act in the best interests for all. However, I appreciate some of you will have questions about this, which I am more than happy to try and answer. If you would like to speak to me personally, please contact the office to arrange a telephone conversation or face-to-face appointment.
Kind regards,
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Dionne Dunn

Headteacher

[image: image3.jpg]" SILVER

. School 2022-23





[image: image3.jpg]